
Check Out Our New Website!

Don’t Forget to Join us This Friday!
This Friday, September 18, 2020, we will be hosting our highly 
anticipated virtual volunteer appreciation event, “Celebrating LCFS 
Volunteers!” at 11:45 a.m. This event, benefiting the Sharing Place, 
will begin with a live stream presentation featuring staff, volunteers, 
and special guests, and will be immediately followed by a group 
Zoom where you will be able to ask questions and chat with other 
LCFS supporters. You won’t want to miss this opportunity to connect 
with LCFS and your fellow volunteers!

If you can help us serve vulnerable youth and families, please visit our website to make a donation:
https://www.lutheranfamily.org/how-to-help/donate.html

Need More Help Navigating? If you have any questions about the new 
website, please contact us via e-mail at develop@lutheranfamily.org !

Last week, our new website officially debuted!  While our website 
address remains www.lutheranfamily.org, we have a whole new look!   
Our website is the fastest way to learn about new information involving 
LCFS. On our homepage, you’ll be able to easily access our volunteer 
portal, learn about upcoming events, read more about our programs, 
and even donate online to help support the programs and mission of 
LCFS.

If you’re seeking more information on who we are, what we do, and 
how to help, you’ll notice all of these are options at the top of our 
website. These tabs will allow you to easily gain additional information 
and updates. By going to the “News and Events” tab on our homepage 
you can find a variety of interesting items ranging from past issues of 
The Voice newsletter to program updates and annual reports.  Visit our 
photo gallery too!

Looking to find more information on the event? If you scroll down to 
the lower half of our homepage, you’ll find three easy to navigate 
options for some of the most popular areas of the website: Programs, 
Events, and Volunteers. By clicking the event tab, you’ll be directed to 
current information on upcoming events. Or simply use this link to 
connect to our special web page dedicated to our virtual volunteer 
appreciation event: https://www.lutheranfamily.org/celebrating-lcfs-
volunteers/celebrating-lcfs-volunteers.html


